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Lincs Public Service Compact Steering Group Meeting June 2018

Proposal to increase payment for external facilitation

Context

The Compact has existed as a self supporting group since March 2010 when central funding for external facilitation support from the LSC was discontinued. From 2010 to present the Lincs Compact has implemented a subscription arrangement (plus some sponsorship and non-member delegate fees) to pay for external facilitation to support and administer its activities. From 2010 to the present day the facilitator has been paid £650 per month. In recent years with the growth of the Compact the facilitator supports a much increased membership. Additionally, the activity of the Compact is far more prolific than in the past. The events attract more delegates and the Compact facilitator now supports working groups who produce their own action plans which are monitored and administered by the facilitator. 
Proposal

It is proposed to increase the payment for facilitation from £650 per month the £700 per month effective from the 1st July 2018. The s-sheet considered in the previous agenda item showed that 2018 subs had raised enough funding to pay for facilitation support for 12.32 months of 2018 (i.e. in excess of 12 months). The proposed change would mean that 2018 subs have raised enough funding to pay for 11.86 months of 2018. With the usual ‘half price for half year membership’ offer about to be advertised and the likelihood that one of the remaining two good practice events will be sponsored then it is fairly clear that the Compact can afford the proposed increase for the remainder of 2018. For 2019, to sustain the increase it would be necessary to sustain the membership numbers. However we are confident of doing this, indeed we aspire to increase our membership. It is proposed that the new rate applies until December 2019 when the Steering Group will review the payment arrangement again.
Paul Collins (Chair of the Lincs Public Service Compact Steering Group)
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